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Movurton COLLEGE.

We have been greatly disappointed in the progress our rink has
made this winter, although as partial compensation for its non-appear-
ance we had a very pleasant afternoon’s skating at one of our city rinks.

Miss Buchan entertained a number of her friends at an Afternoon
Tea on Saturday, January 25th.  Several of the students attended and
spent a very pleasant afternoon, meeting a number of the young people
of Bloor Street Church.

The musically inciined members of our school enjoyed hearing
two excellent concerts lately, the Mendelssohn Choir and the Albani
Concert. We had been looking forward to these entertainments for
some time and our expectations were fully realized.

On the Day of Prayer for Colleges we had the privilege of hearing
two excellent addresses.  Mr. Weeks of Walmer Road led our morning
meeting and Mr. Eaton of Bloor St. Church the evening. At the Chapel
service Miss Dicklow read us a very kind message from our former
principal Miss Fitch, showing us that she still remembers us and has
the interests of the College at heart.

On Iriday evening, Feb. z1st, a very interesting meeting of the
Mission Circle was held. Miss Rogers, who returned from the foreign
field last Junc, spoke to us on the manners and customs of the people
of India, and gave very clear and impressive pictures of real life in that
country, as she herself has seen it. At this same meeting a very inter-
esting letter from Mrs. Stillwell was read, giving some of her first im-
pressions of India.

The young ladies of M. L. C. all enjoyed the break in the general
routine of every day life in the form of the At Home given by the Fac-
ulty on Friday, Teb. 14th. The spacious parlors were thrown open to
a large number of guests. D’Alesandro’s orchestra played at the rear
of the main hall, and mingled their music pleasantly with the busy hum
in the reception room. The decorations, which were much admired,
were due to the efforts of Miss Hart and Mrs. Dignam.

Onc of the brightest and most pleasant evenings that we have
spent this year, was on Saturday, Jan. 25th, when the boarders were
given a sleighing party by Mr. Wright and his daughter Miss Josephine.
The sleigh started at seven and for two hours we enjoyed the drive
the clear air, while we had ample opportunity to appreciate to the fullest
extent the wonderful beauty of the frost work on the trees, which
appeared in the clectriclight to sparkle with millions of. diamonds.
After this delightful drive, we returned to Mr. Wright’s residence where
we were entertained in the kindest manner by Mrs. Wright. This
evening will long be remembered by our students as oune of the pleasant
events in their life at Moulton.




